
PTO Meeting Highlights 

 Reviewed the December activities to 
see how to improve for next year. 

 Mrs. White bought new mice for 
chrome books, and a charging 
station.  This will be very helpful 
during testing. 

 Discussed volunteer needs for 
Catholic Schools week 

 Planning to roll out Volunteer Sign Up 
document for people to volunteer for 

recess and lunchroom help.   

Gingerbread scavenger 

hunt winners 

Thanks to everyone who braved the 

cold, dark and snow to participate in 

our scavenger hunt. 

 

The winners are: 

 

1. Joann Wood 

2. Audrina & Alycia Kauser 

3. Bethany Beaudre 

Winners will have their choice of $50 

from either Cedar Street Cinema or 

Local Script. 

St. Francis de Sales  

PTO Newsletter 

January 2022 

Your donations in 

Action 

We are blessed with kind 

and giving families!  You 

are always willing to help 

in whatever ways you can 

and we are grateful for 

every single one of you! 

Thanks to your donations 

either through the Giving 

Tree or the Fun Run 

teachers have been able to add to their classroom.  For example, Mrs. 

McKinney was able to by a CD player and sharpies from money she 

received from the giving tree.  Mrs. Burnis was able to buy art supplies.  

Mrs. Wood was also able to buy CD/tape play to use in her Listen Up 

Station.  Mrs. White bought licenses for kids to use ABCYA, which 

provides educational games on the computer.  Mrs. Partyka got a 24 slot 

sorting system.  Mrs. Knaffla is saving up for a scanner and Mrs. Mooi 

bought a really cool bible that can be used with an app that provides 

maps and other useful information when scanned with a phone.  The 

junior high was able to have a pizza party as well as canvases and paints 

for painting as well as sharpies and card stock.  There were many other 

items not mentioned, but all of the teachers are grateful for the 

opportunity to improve their rooms.  Thank you for your support! 

Calling all Volunteers 

We will soon have more 

opportunities to help our 

school!  We are looking for 

help with Online Auction, and 

Carnival.  We will also be 

asking if you or any of your 

family are interested in helping 

with the Lunch & Recess 

Volunteer Program. 

We will also need help with 

Catholic Schools Week on Feb. 

1, 2 & 4.  

PTO-AT-A-GLANCE 

Officers – 

President – Sheila Clark 286-2213 
Vice Pres. - Janet Knaffla 869-7926  
Secretary –Jodi Lindroth 920-412-9962 
Treasurer – Steph Carlson 450-4726 & 
Jen Evink 286-0734 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Jan 30-Feb 4 Catholic Schools Week 

 PTO meeting Feb 8 6pm 

PTO Goals  

1. $200 Teachers/Staff - $3200 

2. Textbooks - $2000 

3. Technology updates - $4000 

4. Appreciations - $900 

5. Playground equipment - $3000 

6. Field Trips - $2000 

7. Guest Speakers - $2000 

8. Library worktable - $1200 

9. Reoccurring Expenses - $1570 

10. Classroom First Aid kits - $280 

11. Catholic Schools Week - $2000 

12. Various Parties - $1670  

 

Grand Total - $23, 820 
 

 

 

 


